
Graduate Student Virtual Research Symposium

APPLY ONLINE BY NOVEMBER 15, 2022:  GO.UMD.EDU/RE-BAR

VIRTUAL GRADUATE STUDENT SYMPOSIUM APPLICATIONS DUE NOV. 15
For more information and to apply visit go.umd.edu/re-bar
The University of Maryland’s Fischell Department 
of Bioengineering will host its first virtual Graduate 
Student Research Symposium, Recognizing Excellence 
in Bioengineering Academic Research, on January 18 
and 19, 2023 from 1:00–5:00 p.m. ET.  
  
This symposium will feature 15-minute talks by graduate 
students, workshops and panels on the postdoctoral 
fellowship and faculty position search processes, featured 
talks from bioengineering faculty and leaders, networking 
and mentorship sessions, and awards – including cash 
prizes.

Those interested in applying should have completed 3+ 
years of doctoral training in biomedical engineering, 
bioengineering, or a closely related field.

Additional information about this year’s program will be 
made available in the coming weeks.

Who should apply? 
Individuals who have completed 3+ years of doctoral 
training in biomedical engineering, bioengineering, or a 
closely related field.

What materials should I plan to submit? 
You will be asked to submit your CV (curriculum vitae), 
as well as short paragraphs describing your research 
interests, future goals, DEI contributions, challenges 
overcome, and/or how this symposium will help with 
your career progression.

When will I know if I’ve been accepted? 
Decisions will be sent to applicants by Dec. 1, 2022. 

Who should I contact with questions?
Email bioe-comms@umd.edu with any questions about 
the event or the application process.

Recognizing Excellence in Bioengineering Academic Research

January 18-19, 2023


